NEW YORK CITY
COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY

THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK

300 JAY STREET. BROOKLYN, NY 11201-2983
DEPARTMENT OF NURSING Pearl 505
718.260.5660. Fax:718.260.5662

February 7, 2015

RE: MS. IRIN SULTANA
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this reference letter on behalf of Ms. Irin Sultana. I served as Irin’s theory and
clinical instructor during her third semester. Clinical rotation took place on a
Surgical unit at Maimonides Hospital.

Irin arrived for the clinical day prepared and ready to take on the day’s assignments. Irin had a
professional demeanor and did not hesitate to ask for assistance when necessary.

Irin has the ability to readily integrate theory into clinical practice. On more than one occasion,
Irin utilized excellent critical thinking skills and was able to suggest the appropriate
interventions.

Irin functioned effectively as a team member and showed a genuine concern for her
clients. I recommend Irin as a candidate for a position in your organization. Please feel
free to contact me directly if you have any questions. I can be reached at 516-491-7773.

Sincerely,

Bridget Maley

Bridget Maley MS, RN
Assistant Professor CUNY-New York City College of Technology



